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Open Gym

Basketball open gym has begun. It is held each Thursday beginning at 3:00 pm in the Main Gym for anyone

in 9th-12th grade who is interested. This will be held each Thursday through September and October excluding

September 14th.

Math Lab

Math Lab is now open for tutoring services! The hours of operation are Tuesday-Friday from 2:45-3:45. The

lab will be held in Mrs. Miller’s room (#105) on Tuesdays and Fridays, and in Mrs. Barker’s room (#107) on

Wednesdays and Thursdays.

Picture Retake Day

We will have picture retake day Tuesday September 26th. Click here to order picture packages and prepay

online.

http://url8780.bellphoto.com/ls/click?upn=7-2B31ITO3mU6h06ZHk9GebIDrm1kFI4ju8vk8c7TbPp6y-2BfxDAKCEA6zb5oyDbh7PMM54R09U5WHQ64vdLXVNIZb341V5wrBc4S0ET5WY0NY-3D9wJN_2O8yN62NPYObN8z35D4y-2F4ucpU2rKHpBeW2kyyt3Zm-2FXEq0Rjlr352PxwSxKEAIbs8P05Z1NE4v-2FCw-2Fcou2tJxuj5N15GKaFhcFFalKJS6vooHs4tT8evB1ZmU3ratxgrdTvKCr-2BmgILII46jY8Fb-2Fq02m-2Fsk7imFoVMSZpEWMN-2BE-2F4ilM9J622foYpO1knQ7CyIsP-2Bv8xDAmfqGfL2xog-3D-3D


Girls Basketball

9th Grade girls who are interested in trying out for basketball, please reach out to coach Taylor Jones at

Taylor.Jones@nebo.edu or Coach Keir Scoubes at keir.scoubes@nebo.edu.

Name the Spartan Mascot

Vote on final Spartan Mascot Name

PTO Give away

Giveaway Basket - Students, Guardians, and Staff can enter to win. Winners will be announced at the Spartan

Rally on 9/25

mailto:Taylor.Jones@nebo.edu
mailto:keir.scoubes@nebo.edu


Spartan Rally

UPCOMING EVENTS:

September 25 - Spartan Rally 6-8pm

September 26 - Picture retake

October 2-6 - Halloween spirit week

October 5 - Assembly schedule


